
Red  Hawk  Casino  revenue  up
slightly
By Dale Kasler, Sacramento Bee

The company that manages Red Hawk Casino reported this week a
“slight increase” in business at the Shingle Springs casino.

Lakes Entertainment Inc. of Minneapolis, reporting its third-
quarter results, said profits and revenue increased from a
year ago. The company’s revenue jumped to $8.2 million from
$6.6 million. That was due mainly to an increase in management
fees from its Michigan casino, but also due to a “slight
increase” in the fees earned at Red Hawk.
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